Floyd Bocox

Subject: FW: Response from Janice Hahn

From: Congresswoman Janice Hahn [mailto: 11 3-caddihinbox@mail.house.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:26 AM

To: flovd@lizardsunentertainment.com

Subject: Response from Janice Hahn

You are receiving this fetter because you recently wrote to Janice Hahin.

Congress of the Tnited States
Pronge of Bepresontatives

Citaghmpion, 0 205100044

April 17,2013

Floyd Bocox
1621, WEST,25TH,ST,SUITE # 115
San Pedro, CA 90732-4301

Dear Mr. Bocox,

Thank you for contacting me to express your views on the legalization of
marijuana. I am honored to represent you, and I appreciate your active
participation in the legislative process. Your input makes our democracy
work better. By staying involved, you help me more effectively represent
you and our district.

I'understand your priorities and I will be sure to keep your views in mind
as Congress moves forward with this issue. Thanks again for taking the
time to share your concerns. I hope you will keep in touch with me on
this or any other issue you feel important. To stay informed of my work
or to sign up for my electronic newsletter, please visit my website at
http://Hahn House.gov. Or, you can always call my office in San Pedro at
(310) 831-1799 or my office in Washington, D.C. toll-free at (855) 328-




7332.

Sincerely yours,

Janice Hahn
Member of Congress

JH/cf
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